BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

4 November 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus
information relating to our students. We hope this assists in supporting your child and ensuring you are
aware of the most important updates across the school.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:
HAPPY HALLOWEEN

In recognition of Year 7s making a brilliant start to
life at BGLC, they were all awarded with a treat at
the end of last lesson on Monday 31st October.
‘#WorkHardBeKind

SPOOKY TREATS
WERE ALSO
AVAILABLE TO BUY
24 AT LUNCHTIME,
FROM OUR
FABULOUS
CATERING TEAM!

MOVEMBER
i

Happy Halloween 31.10.22 ‘Movember’ assemblies this week

Numvember: Week 1
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Year 11 Memory Techniques 1.11.22 It’s ‘Numvember’ this month too - win a £20 Amazon voucher
All Years 3
Please see letter regarding our Movember and

@ Children in Need events: *

Movember/Children in Need Letter MOVEMEER



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1377Jb4jrUrwBlgGAav-T5Eotv38kzsmI/view?usp=sharing
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All Years Remembrance Day - Friday 11th November.
In addition to the assemblies next week which will focus on
Remembrance, we will also be holding our own Act of
Remembrance around our flag pole. As part of this, we plant ROYAL BRITISH LEGION
wooden crosses with the names of all of the men whose names
are listed on the Groby and Ratby War Memorials around our own campus flag pole.
Students who are a member of a uniformed organisation (Scouts, Guides, Armed or
Emergency Service Cadets, St. Johns Ambulance etc) are invited to wear their uniform to
school that day and to take part in this ceremony. Also, if student’s have a family
member whose name is on either of these war memorials, and would like to plant the
cross with their name on it, these students would be welcome to do so.
Students wishing to do either of these things should notify their Form Tutor, who will
contact Mr Godwin, as he is collating the list of those who would like to participate.
Remembrance Day Poppy Appeal - students will have the opportunity to make a
donation in exchange for paper poppies, coloured wrist bands or reflective zip poppies.
The poppy items will be brought round during form time this coming week, so students
wishing to buy a poppy should bring in their cash donation from Monday.

Years 7 - 11 | Dear Parents/ Carers,
Please find a link below to a document outlining homework expectations as well as
subject flight paths for KS3 and 4. These will help you be able to better support your
child at home and for them to make progress in individual subjects.
If you have any questions that your child's subject teacher cannot answer please do not
hesitate to get in contact with Ms Gajjar (KS3 Progress Lead) at
dgajjar@brookvalegroby.com & Mr Brownett (KS4 Progress Lead) at
jbrownett@brookvalegroby.com
KS3 & 4 Progress Support

Year 7 Y7 Homework Club - Spaces are still available on our Tuesday and Thursday Homework
Club, 3.15-4.00pm in the Brookvale Library. Bookings can be made via Arbor —
Activities — Clubs.

Year 11 ® Mock exams are now just two weeks away for our Year 11 students.

In order to support your children in the lead up to this period, we have created this
linked resource. This booklet includes a number of different revision strategies that
students will find useful when looking to prepare for exams. Please feel free to use
the booklet as you wish; whether this be something you work through with your
child, or as a resource you use to increase your own understanding of different
revision strategies so that you can confidently support your child at home.

Remember if your child has any queries regarding their mock exams to speak to
either their tutor, teacher, Head of Year or the Exams Team. Support is available on



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g1vqFF-Gwu1nP2giPLsYhnBc2zuuHnnX/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VhxyL4JmJldSrDWX5dTAWA-lrIWXTkWLnhNFDAAugpc/edit?usp=sharing
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our website. Thank you once again for your continued support.

Jack Brownett, KS4 Progress Leader

e Year 11 Art, Graphics and Textiles classes reminder of forthcoming coursework
deadline click here

e Please see useful information in the run up to mock exams - Spacing and Timing of
Revision Parent Pamphlet

Post 16 e November Update Letter for Year 12s click here
e November Update Letter for Year 13s click here

® Y13 Mocks Mock timetable amended click here with correct Science mock
durations. Remember if your child has any queries regarding their mock exams to
speak to either their Tutor, Class Teacher, Head of Year or the Exams Team.

e Year 13 ADT students - those wishing to pursue a career in the world of 'Art and
Design' and would like to hear more about College/University/Apprenticeship
options or opportunities, a meeting with Miss Law Wednesday 9th November 2022
in G10 at 1.35pm - 2.00pm.

This meeting will cover important information about the application process for
foundation and degree courses in art and design and apprenticeship opportunities.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IuogCT82nyeTNDTAy4Gbnu36iCmgiB6U/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gLALBl44Dx9KMKGhiwuxsGwjVZ6jnXdf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gLALBl44Dx9KMKGhiwuxsGwjVZ6jnXdf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11m2kRsAhSu6HzJ1JJIjsfDjYvyoPYAJq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zVy4_Uao1yNRki-NLkiKFva1PmZNziNk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ghXFb1MfFirII9loH8pSkbm6LxkuL4jb/view?usp=sharing

